
From: Chris Parker
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: In objection to St. Thomas U"s request to modify their liquor license
Date: Thursday, April 13, 2023 5:38:55 PM

Ah, here comes St. Thomas again. Apparently, nineteen places to serve liquor on campus is
not enough. It's strange enough that two of those places are student residence halls, a seminary
residence, and the Iversen Center for Faith.
But this is about the six more outlets they want, which include a classroom building, a chapel
(really?) and the St. Paul Seminary School of Divinity (really?).
Beyond these clues, it's only necessary to look in on the drinking games at any student housing
to see that St. Thomas has a drinking problem. It's time for us to stop enabling them.

Sincerely,
Chris Parker
651-917-9011
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